
Regular Planning Commission meeting Sept.14 2020 

  

*In attendance: Jeff Parent, Louise Sullivan , Cindy Polom, Jess LaPort, 

and LeeAnn McNamara 

 

*Public attendees: Linda and Chuck Geckel, Beth Beasom, June Spery,  

Rob Johnson, Tom Lower and Sheila Hyde 

*Agenda approved 

*Minuets of June 1 2020 Planning meeting approved. 

*Master plan is moving forward. The consultant has out lined our 

Master plan colander for the next 12 months with a new master plan 

ready for the township board by next July,2021. A request for a list of 

issues to be addressed by master plan was sent out to the public via 

phone.  

* Public meeting discussed and STR ordnance was tabled until a budget 

for a zoning administrator is put into the Township budget in spring. 

*Planning commission made a motion that the township board allow it 

to get a millage put on the next ballot in order to support the planning 

commission and a full-time zoning administrator. 

*Zoning board of appeals is in need of three members. The planning 

commission is putting together a list of prospective candidates to be 

presented to the township board in the Dec. 2020 township meeting. 

*Letters 

         Beth Beasom re: recycling 

          Township clerk re: addressing roads in new master plan 



*Public comment: Scott Kraminsky re. Camp ground 

                                  Rob Johnson re. posting planning commission          

information on township web site 

                                   Tom Lower re proper procedure 

                                    Sheila Hyde re communication between Township 

offices 

*Adjournment :11:07 

 

 

 

 

 


